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January 2, 2024 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: EarthGrid PBC CORPORATION 
 First Data Request Response 
 Docket TC23-050 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please find the responses to Commission First Data Request in the above referenced docket submitted 
on behalf of EarthGrid PBC CORPORATION (“Company”).   
 
Included are the Company’s certified financial statements for the years ended December 31, 2022, and 
2021. The Company requests confidential treatment of the financial statements and are provided under 
seal marked “Confidential”. Please only share this confidential material with the Staff members directly 
involved with the process of this Application. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3013 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
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